## Dear Ms. Geile:

Thank you for your comments sent to Commissioner Charlie Borders regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208

**From:** Rebecca Geile [mailto:redacted] **Sent:** Thursday, January 28, 2010 5:18 PM

To: Borders, Charles R (PSC)

Subject: KU rates

My husband and I are a physician and RN in Harrodsburg, KY. We are professionals concerned about the well-being of KY. At a time when inflation is negative and unemployment is greater than 10%, it is an **outrage** that KU is requesting to raise residential rates by almost 14%. The citizens of KY are struggling with unemployment, the housing crisis, the rising cost of food, and our lack of affordable healthcare options. Please do not allow KU to be "the straw that breaks the camel's back" in Kentucky. Please deny their request to raise rates in Kentucky!

Sincerely, Rebecca Geile PUBLIC SERVICE